
From: Cooper, Debbie <dcooper@budget.sc.gov>
To: Cooper, Debbie <dcooper@budget.sc.gov>
CC: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>

Watkins, Kelly <Kwatkins@ohr.sc.gov>
Date: 8/26/2013 9:06:49 AM

Subject: Proviso 101.7 - Deletion of 12 Month Vacant FTEs
Attachments: FY 2013-14 FTE Vacancy Deletions.pdf

Dear Chief Financial Officers, Budget Contacts, and Human Resource Directors,
 
Please see the attached letter regarding Proviso 101.7 and the deletion process for FTEs which have been 
vacant for 13 months or longer.  Should you have any questions, please call your budget analyst.
 
 
Thank you.
 
Les Boles, Director
State Budget Division
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